
 

December  Newsletter 

There was a time when JESUS healed ten lepers and 

only one returned to give thanks for the healing of 

this horrible disease. Jesus, amazed at this 

ingratitude, exclaimed “were not ten cleansed?  

Where are the other nine?” 

Since Christmas is a time of giving, and since we at 

Lily are on the receiving end of your help, we don’t 

want to commit this same sin of ingratitude. We 

want this Christmas Newsletter to be one big, 

enthusiastic “THANK YOU!!” 

Thank you to all of you who gave financially this 

year of 2019. Your generosity made it possible to 

meet all of our needs. Raising children can be very 

expensive as you parents well know. And it is even 

more expensive when you have a total of four 

orphanages. Also, thank you for all of your prayers.  

You will probably never fully know until heaven 

how many miracles have come to us because of 

your prayers.  

 

 

Praises Report 

We already have 3000 gifts, 2500 bags of 

candy, and all the food to feed over 2000 

children and their mothers at the event, 

Christmas in the Streets.  

 

Figure 1Photo of our last event, Christmas in the Streets 

As we have watched the lives of our children 

miraculously healed and changed we know that 

many people are praying for us. 

Above all during this Christmas Season let us be 

thankful for the greatest gift of all, Jesus Christ. 

He left His Mighty Throne of glory to be born in a 

humble stable and die on a cruel cross for our sins. 

Thanks be to God for this marvelous gift. 

Thank you for your love, prayers and contributions 

to our home Lily of The Valley. Our children sing 

this song which truly expresses our gratitude 

towards you.  

“Thank you for giving to the Lord.  

I am a life that was changed  

Thank you for giving to the Lord.  

That is why I’m here today.” 

 

 

Prayer Requests  

Please pray for the salvation of these children and 

their mothers at this event, Christmas in the 

Streets. 

        

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Las Noticias   



  

We wish you a blessed Christmas and a Prosperous 

New Year. 

 

With love 

Ed and Rosa Salo 

 

 

How can you support us?  

If you feel lead to support this 

ministry, donations can be made to 

our San Diego office. Please make all 

checks payable to Lily of the Valley 

Orphanages Chihuahua/Guachochi.  
Thank you!  
  
Lily of the Valley Orphanages  
PO Box 2682  
Chula Vista, CA 91912 USA  

  

  

  

 

 

 

   
Our Mission: To demonstrate God’s love as a father to the fatherless, seeing children’s lives  

changed by this love and sending these children out to serve the rest of the world.     

Because of God’s love and the generosity of people like you, we have been able to reach
  

 

out to hundreds of children, changing their lives, encouraging dreams and creating men and 

women of the Lord who always strive for excellence.
  

  
  

PayPal Donations: http://www.lilyofthevall ey2.org/donate--contact.html  

Website: http://www.lilyofthevalley2.org /   

Facebook: Lily of the Valley Orphanage II  
Shop Amazon Smile supporting  “Lily of the Valley Ministries” in Chula Vista, CA:  
https://smile.amazon.com/    
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